From: Scott Roden [mailto:sroden4@aol.com]

Sent: Monday, April 10, 2017 2:13 PM

To: PUC:

Subject: Docket # DT-16-872 Consolidated communications holdings

My name is Scott Roden and my wife,Diana, and | live at 93 Tunnel Stream Rd. in Benton,N.H. | would
like to request that the P.U.C. require Consolidated Communications Holdings to update the speed and
reliability of our internet connection in this area before they are granted approval for this purchase of
Fairpoint Communications.

My understanding is the F.C.C. says 10 mbps is the minimum speed you should have on your internet
service and ours runs from 3 to 5.5 mbps.It will also many times just come up, no internet connection, and
we have no internet.In this day and age that is unacceptable service,most third world countries have
better service than that.

Thank you,

Scott Roden

93 Tunnel Stream Rd.
Benton,N.H.03785
603-787-6004



